
The Vinyl Record Collectors Association (VRCA), in honour of the great stalwart Vilma 

Whyte-Ellington, presented two scholar-

ships to the Chetolah Mel Nathan Educa-

tional Centre in Hanna Town, Kingston. 

Each scholarship is worth J$50,000. The 

students who received the scholarships 

are Ricardo Benjamin, attending St. 

George’s College this school year, and On-

isha McGregor, attending Meadowbrook 

High School. Both students represent Top 

Boy and Top Girl, respectively, and look 

forward to the next step on the educational 

ladder.  

 

The Vilma Whyte-Ellington scholarship 

was created to honour the life and work 

of Vilma, who was a Director and Lifetime 

member of the VRCA. She was also a 

past student of the Chetolah Mel Nathan 

Educational Centre. She passed away in 

2020 from complications from the COVID

-19 virus. The scholarship is VRCA’s way 

of saying “Thank you” by paying it for-

ward, as we know Vilma would want us 

to.  

VILMA WHYTE-ELLINGTON 



The VRCA also presented the Chetolah Mel Nathan Educational Centre with a securi-
ty camera system to sweeten the pot. 
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